
Riehle, Dorothy

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Riehle, Dorothy
Tuesday, November 23, 2010 11:31 AM
'Federal@imsinfo.com'; Hendrickson, Alice R
Robinson, John M
RE: Information Request

I am the Freedom of Information Act Officer for ORP and have no record of receiving a FOIA request from you.
However, I have sent your below e-mail to the appropriate folks to conduct a search and will notify you when the search

is complete.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Riehle
DOE RL/ORP Freedom ofInformation Act
and Privacy Act Officer
(509) 376-6288

From: Federal@imsinfo.com [mailto:Federal@imsinfo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 9:34 AM
To: Hendrickson, Alice R
Cc: Robinson, John M
Subject: Information Request
Importance: High

Ms. Hendrickson,

Per our conversation what we are in need of is the name of who Solicitation 589 -- Development, Design, and
Fabrication of an Enhanced Reach Sluicer System (ERSS) was awarded to. Per our conversation on 9-22-2010 a
FOIA request was sent to the DOE - ORP via the FOIA email request form online. Having had no response is
rather disconcerting and shows a general lack of respect for the public.

The ORP is te only agency on Fed Biz Opps that does not publish their awards as a matter f fact today alone, I received
an update from FBO in my inbox from numerous other agencies.
"Your FBO Opportunity Search Agent called: 'Award Notices' has identified the following opportunities that have either
been newly posted or modified and match your search criteria. "
As you can See these are hardly top secret pieces of information and as a national publication that has followed the
requested protocols by your agency I would expect a more professional response form your agency.

We look forward to your prompt response on this matter.

Darren Johnson
IMS
Federal Projects
945 Hornblend Street, Suite G
San Diego, CA 92109
(858) 490-6521- Tel
(858) 490-8811 - Fax
federal@imsinfo.com
www.imsinfo.com
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